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I wanted to thank ARAMFO for a wonderful study abroad trip to Ireland in July 2016.  
First, After viewing the itinerary, I reached out to ARAMFO's team and suggested some 
changes. They took these and revised the trip based on my suggestions. During the trip, 
they reached out to our tour guide to see how things were going. 
 
The students had a wonderful time. When asked, they gave the following statements: 
                -It was very well organized 
                -we got to see what we wanted to see 
                -tour bus operator was fantastic 
                -the selected stops were outstanding 
From an instructor standpoint, the company tours were excellent. The hospitality 
extended by the firms to the students were beyond expectations. 
I was certainly pleased with the overall structure and look forward to being with Aramfo 
again this year.  
 

This year, I am again the lucky one in taking the students to Ireland. In a cost saving 
move by the University, the trip was shortened. I was forwarded a copy of the itinerary 
and contacted Aramfo team with improvements that I felt the students would want. She, 
again, was very receptive and incorporated those revisions.  
 
From an end-user standpoint, I have been very happy with ARAMFO's Ireland program.  
 
Thanks ARAMFO for taking great care of us.  
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